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I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 1583 

 

This isn’t about banning books, this is a moderating AGE-APPROPRIATE reading 

materials and curriculum in schools and giving local school boards and parents the 

decision-making power. Materials being brought into schools today is blatantly 

pornographic, sexually confusing literature that does more harm than good. Studies 

find that the majority of children over 13 have already been exposed to pornography, 

why would we allow the government to mandate sexually explicit material in places of 

learning and add to that statistic? There isn’t anything remotely related to protecting 

kids behind this bill. Exposure to pornograhic, sexually explicit material is damaging 

to kids, period.  

 

Stop the madness and protect our kids. Vote no on SB 1583!  


